
 

Year 6 
Well done to year 6 who worked so hard on their 
mock SATs this week  - they have done well overall and 
we will use the results to inform our planning for next 
half-term.  As with last time round, there may be some 
movement in groupings in the new term - we will keep 
you informed.  We had a great visit to the British 
Museum last Friday and the children enjoyed looking 
at the Greek artefacts and attending the workshop - 
their knowledge was excellent and the staff were most 
impressed.  Hope you all have a great holiday and 
enjoy the break.  We have handed out a small 
homework pack for children to complete - we don't 
expect them to spend hours each day working as we 
all need a break! 


